
 

1 February 2012 
 
 
Dear NRWA Member: 

As 2012 Automation Federation Chairman, I would like to invite the Members of the National Rural Water 
Association to take part in the 2012 ISA Water/Wastewater and Automatic Controls Symposium 
(WWAC).  The symposium will be held 7–9 August 2012 at the Holiday Inn Castle Resort, in Orlando, 
Florida.  This is an opportunity you will want to take advantage of. 

The WWAC Symposium will give NRWA members a fresh perspective on water and wastewater 
processing, water collection, water treatment, along with the latest controls equipment and instrumentation.  

Endorsed by the Water and Wastewater Division of ISA, the WWAC Symposium helps professionals in the 
water and wastewater industry understand how automatic control applications affect processing and 
distribution of water treatment and provide an outstanding opportunity to gain valuable technical information 
and training.  Here is a brief synopsis of this year’s Symposium: 

• Two full days of speakers/presentations 
o Track 1 – Instrumentation, System Integration, Automation, Plant Case Studies, New 

Technologies, Optimization 
o Track 2 – SCADA, HMI, Human Factors, Alarm Management 

• One full day ISA Training Course 
• Plant Tour of a local Water/Wastewater Facility 
• Exhibit area, Reception, and Networking Event 
• Affordable Professional Development for Plant Operations/Maintenance Staff, Plant Managers, Plant 

Designers, Engineers, and System Integrators 
• CEUs – Continuing/College Education Units for attending training 
• PDHs – Professional Development Hours for attending conference sessions 

NRWA Members can register for the Symposium using the following Registration Code: WWACN12. 

For more information about the WWAC Symposium or to register, visit: http://isawwsymposium.com/ 

I look forward to meeting you there. 

Sincerely, 

 
Leo Staples 
2012 Automation Federation Chairman 

http://isawwsymposium.com/
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